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Ros Dyers - letter of non-objection re Cameron license extension &: 3 '. 72. qo

From: Mike Tanner <mike@nxne.com>

To: Ros Dyers <rdyers@toronto.ca>

Date: 04/11/2014 3:41 PM RECEIVED

Subject: letter of non-objection re Cameron licens@idtehsIRK'S OFFICE

CC: Mike McKeown <mike.mckeown@carg@ORETURIETo2ADCAIC) RAnge Valentini <ava...

Attachments: Liquor application 2014.pdf :
Vithit] 14 £ o Cil
Uit i | S S LRI Y I s |

Hi Ros -

I'm contacting you in reference to NXNE's activation in conjunction with the Cameron House, which I
believe Ange Valentini in Councillor Vaughan's office has already approached you about.

The Cameron House is applying for a liquor license extension for an outdoor stage.

¢ Location: Cameron St at Queen St
e Date: Saturday June 21st 2014.
¢ Extension times: 11:00am - 2:00 am

Mike McKeown from the Cameron (on copy) will need a Letter of Non-Objection from the Municipal Clerk
stating that there is no objection to the extension of our proposed extended licensed area. Apparently
NXNE's general designation of municipal significance isn't enough in this case.

Would you be able to arrange that at the next TEYCC meeting please? And can you give us a timeline on
when the paperwork might be ready?

Thanks, Ros.
Mike

Mike Tanner

Director of Operations

t: 416 863 6963 » @nxne
nxne.com ¢ mike@nxne.com
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